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Tilted Brick Gallery Association 

 
Quarterly  Newsletter 

April 4, 2024 

Hello TBGA Members: 

Hope you all enjoyed the Easter break. 

We have been enjoying our new space, grateful that we no longer need to put 

out over 20 different containers to catch drips from the ceiling. 

In December we had a small art show and sale and enjoyed our Christmas get 

together and potluck with all our studio users. 

We held weekly workshops in figure drawing and collage and had excellent 

feedback. Our collage workshop is continuing, every Wednesday evening from 

7:00 pm to 9:00 pm - if any TBGA member wishes to drop in, the workshops 

are by donation to non-studio users – we have a donations jar in the studio 

area. The figure drawing workshop will start up again in the Fall. Come see 

what it’s all about and have fun! 

There was a workshop in Cold Wax art given by Maggia Leal-Valias our 

resident Australian professional artist and this was well attended. In fact, 

some of us are continuing to work in this medium.  
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• We have an interesting course coming up, given by Maggie. This is 

‘Sculptural Ceramic Forms’ which runs 10:00 am – 4:00 pm, April 13, 

14, 20 and 21 and 6:30 pm – 9:30 pm, April 17. The cost is $230 for 

TBGA members, $260 for non-members. There is also an additional 

charge of $25 for a working tool kit, which you get to keep. Limited to 

10 students and is full. 

 

• Big News – we have a pastels course, ‘Life is Colourful’ starting May 8th. 

instructed by the well-known artist, Carol Schloss, PSA. The course runs 

from May 8 to June 12, every Wednesday afternoon from 1:00 pm to 

3:00 pm. The cost is $230 for TBGA members and $260 for non-

members. All supplies are included. There is a limit of 12 students. Sign 

up soon for this course. 

To find out more about classes, and to register, please visit our website 

at www.tiltedbrickgallery.com 

• Earth Day is April 22nd this year but our celebration is on April 27 at 10 

am to 1 pm. We will be joining some other groups, planting flowers in 

the large planters on the patio area of the Chamber building, near the 

new Market Park.  

 

• We will be holding a show and sale on May 11th during Bird Fest in 

May where all art will be bird related. This will be upstairs in the 

Chamber of Commerce building. We hope you will come out to support 

us. Watch for the posters around town. 

A reminder that the new membership year is upon us. To renew your 

membership please e-transfer $50 to tbgartspace@gmail.com indicating this 

is for your membership, or mail a cheque, payable to Tilted Brick Gallery 

Association, to PO Box 844, Creston, BC., V0B 1G0. 

Thank you for your support, it is appreciated. 

Tilted Brick Gallery Association 

 

P.S. We are still looking for a viable home for the Tilted Brick Gallery – as 

soon as we have any information, we will let you know. 
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